
Newsletter 31st March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

The end of another term already! And what a final week we have had! I am so 
pleased that so many parents were able to attend the parent’s meetings over the last 
2 weeks, it really is the best way to find out how well your children are progressing 
and how you can help them at home. It has also been great to see so many of our 
parents attending the English, Maths and ESOL classes for adults. These are being         
delivered by Nelson & Colne College for anyone wanting to improve their English and 
Maths. 

This morning, we were all super impressed by the Easter Egg Competition entries. 
The standard has been very high and the school council have had a difficult task in 
judging them all. Congratulations to everyone who entered. 

As you know, Mrs Ardron and Mr Burrows will be leaving Bradley today. The staff, 
governors, parents and children wish them all the very best in the future and thank 
them for the many years they have dedicated to teaching the children of Bradley            
Primary. 

Wishing you all a very happy and peaceful Easter holiday. We return to school on 
Monday 17th April. 

 

Mrs S Taylor 

Head Teacher’s Column  

www.bradleyprimaryschool.org 

Phone: 01282 615772 



School will close today Friday 31st March for the Easter holidays and             

reopen on Monday 17th April. Have a lovely break!  

There is a FREE interactive storytelling event at Nelson 
Library for local families during the school holidays.  
 Tuesday 11th April 2023 
 At Nelson Library, Market Square, Nelson BB9 

7PU. 
 11am and 1pm 
 No need to book, just turn up!   

Ramadan Safety Campaign 2023—From the                    
Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service: The fire safety 
teams have put together a special Ramadan safety 
campaign for 2023 which encourages everyone to 
be wary of fire safety   during the month of fasting, 
prayer and community. For more information on 
this, please visit  
https://www.lancsfirerescue.org.uk/safety/

celebrations/ramadan-safety-tips/  

This Easter Kellogg’s has partnered with                  
Morrisons to launch a breakfast club where the 
whole family can request a free bowl of cereal. 
Both adults and children can choose from a bowl 
of Cornflakes, Rice Krispies or Coco Pops, with a 
choice of dairy and non-dairy milk, when they     
order a ‘Kellogg’s breakfast’ before 11am, in any 
Morrisons café. 

Please make sure any outstanding dinner balances 

are paid on Scopay due to us closing for the Easter 

holidays.  If you wish to change your child’s meal 

choice for when we get back, please inform us today.  

YR2/YR6 parents: Please DO NOT book any              

holidays or appointments from 9th May until 26th 

May as the children have very important SATS 

tests during this time so must be in school every 

day.  


